
Idaho State Bar 
Environment and Natural Resources Section 

Meeting Minutes 
January 24, 2018 

1. Approval of Minutes.  The members in attendance voted to approve the December 6, 
2017 meeting minutes. Many thanks to Dylan Lawrence for filling in for Stephanie 
Regenold and Bryan Hurlbutt at the December meeting. 

2. Treasurer’s Report.  Stephanie Regenold reported on the Section’s financials through 
November 2017. 

3. Section’s Annual CLE.  Bryan Hurlbutt provided a recap of the Section’s annual CLE on 
Friday, January 12, 2018. The event was well attended with 37 attendees, which is similar 
to prior years. Feedback was positive with future requests for more focused panels and 
legal issue emphasis. 

4. Elections.  Dylan Lawrence provided information on upcoming Section elections 
requesting any individuals interested in serving to send an e-mail to him for more 
information: dylanlawrence@varinwardwell.com. 

5. Announcements. 

a. Marie Kellner provided the Section with information on the Idaho Environmental 
Forum’s upcoming event hosting retired Idaho State BLM Director, Tim Murphy 
as a guest speaker on February 20, 2018 at 11:45 AM to 1:15 PM at the Hoff 
Building. 

b. Stephanie Regenold provided the Section with information on an upcoming CLE 
and networking section co-hosted by Perkins Coie LLP and the Rocky Mountain 
Mineral Law Foundation’s Young  Professionals Committee on February 27, 
2018 at 3:00 to 5:00 PM regarding the Basics of Structuring a Natural Resources 
Development Project. 

6. Monthly CLE.  “Defending Public Lands in the Age of Trump and Zinke” by Laird 
Lucas, Advocates of the West. 

mailto:dylanlawrence@varinwardwell.com

